

INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC ORGANIZATION MESO AMERICAN & CARIBBEAN SEA HYDROGRAPHIC COMMISSION



MACHC Letter 14/2015

Date, 3 September 2015

To: All MACHC Members and Associate Members

Subject: WEND-based survey on RENC participation

Dear Members,

At the 15th MACHC in Manzanillo in 2014, the MICC was tasked with conducting a WEND-based survey among MACHC Members on RENC participation and/or availability and distribution of ENCs. After several Conference Calls of the MICC, a questionnaire/survey was developed and approved. This web-based questionnaire/survey has now been finalized and is available at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/machc-micc.

All of you, **including non ENC-producing States** are encouraged to go to the website and respond accordingly. The survey will be available until October 31. The MICC would be grateful if you would all respond by the October 31 deadline. The results will be analysed and made available for further discussion at the 16th MACHC in Antigua.

Sincerely yours,

Captain RNLN Marc C. J. van der Donck

Director Netherlands Hydrographic Office

Hydrographer of the Royal Netherlands Navy

Chairman, Meso American & Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission